
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                  
Wednesday 8th May 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: Grandparents and Great Grandparents Lunch – 80th Anniversary of D-Day 
 
On Thursday 6th June 2024, Grandparents and Great Grandparents are invited to join us for a 
fish and chip lunch to remember the largest naval, air and land operation in history.   
 
Grandparents and Great Grandparents will have the opportunity to eat with their grandchildren 
to remember this occasion. The Year 6 pupils will not be in school on this day as they will 
be enjoying their Treat Day. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Great British Fish and Chip Lunch and commemorative cupcake - £4.63 per meal.  
A vegetarian Option of Fantastic Fishless Fingers will also be available. 
 
To secure your place, please pay for your lunch via ParentPay by 17th May 2024. Lunch will 
take place between 11.30am and 1.00pm. Children’s lunches are to be paid using the normal 
method on Parent Pay if your child is not entitled to Free School Meals. 
 
Once we have confirmed numbers, we can confirm times. 
 
If you require any support with booking, please speak to the school office who will be able to 
help you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 

 

Mr Paul Arnold 

Senior Head of School  
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